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If you have any comments or questions about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to pop in or 

call us on 01362 692727. 

Thank you for your continued help and support 

 

Dates for your diary 
 

From Thursday 29th September to Friday 

7th October - Book Fair – School Hall – 

3.05 – 3.45pm 

 

Thursday 6th October – Street Food 

Special Lunch 
 

17th October - Year 2 Reading Café – 

1.30-3.00pm 

18th October – Reception Reading Café – 

1.30-3.00pm 

19th October – Year 1 Reading Café – 

1.30-3.00pm 

 

Parent Consultations                    

Tuesday 1st November & Thursday 3rd 

November.  Letters sent home today.  

Please book your preferred slot asap and 

return to school 

 
 

 

What We’ve Been Learning This Week :- 

 

This week Year 1 have been completing their 

Non Fiction Books.   

Munro – Buttlerflies, Hannah – Frogs, 

Evie – Frogs, Raeleigh - Butterflies 

 

 
 

Early Years have been learning to mix two 

colours together.  The have also been sharing 

the story ‘Colour Monster by Anna Llenas 
 
 

Harvest Festival 

 

Well done to all of our amazing children on a 

wonderful Harvest Festival Service.  Here are 

just a few of our children dressed up in their 

‘Harvest Theme’ costumes 

 

 

 

 

PTA Plea 

 

The PTA are currently raising money to 

purchase a new P/A system for the school 

to use both in the school and the church.  

This will be used for all kinds of events 

including Harvest Festival, Nativity 

Performances, Carols & Coffee, Leavers 

Services etc. 

 

Please could parents send in their child’s 

£1 donations for today’s dress up day.  

  

We thank you for your continued support. 

 

 
Gentle Reminders 

 

To adhere to parking restrictions, please do 

not park in Washbridge.  The school is 

continuing to work in partnership with the 

traffic wardens to ensure implementation.  

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 
 

 


